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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

The school district does not provide any type of health or accident insurance for injuries 
incurred by your child at school or participating in school-related activities. 

As a service to students and their families, the district makes available a student accident 
insurance plan for you to purchase for your child at a reasonable cost. 

The coverages available and the premiums charged are listed below: 

Coverage  Premium 
24-Hr Protection, excluding 9-12 football  $174 
24-Hr Protection, excluding all interscholastic sports  $99 
At School Protection, excluding 9-12 football   $91 
At School Protection, excluding all interscholastic sports      $16 
Football Only  $250 
Extended Dental (only with 24-Hr or At School plan)   $9 

REASONS TO PURCHASE THIS COVERAGE: 

This plan will provide benefits for medical expenses incurred because of an accident.  If you 
have other insurance, benefits can be applied to your deductible or co-pays. 

If you have no other insurance, this will become your primary accident plan. 

PURCHASE COVERAGE ON-LINE (with Credit/Debit card) at www.sas-mn.com and then select 
“purchase online”.  You are also able to print a brochure from the school district page at 
www.ocfsd.org/parents/student-accident-insurance and pay with a check or money order. 

All questions regarding this coverage should be directed to Student Assurance Services at (800) 
328-2739.
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